
Well done to Cameron in Robin class for
taking part in Parallel Windsor. Here he is

proudly wearing his medal. 

Just a reminder that on Saturday 20th July Helen
Sutherland and I aim to complete a half-ironman distance
triathlon which begins in Dorney, Windsor, and finishes in
Brighton.  It starts with a 1.2 mile swim at Dorney Lake,
continues with a 66 mile bike to meet the South Downs,
before finishing with a 14 mile run ending at Brighton
seafront.  We are raising money for MASKS with a focus on
communication devices - please see our JustGiving page
here:

Bradley Taylor
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CLASS UPDATE

MESSAGE FROM HEAD OF SCHOOL
The children have all had an opportunity this week to
visit their classroom for September, and there has also
been "Meet the Teacher". Photo sheets showing the
children and teacher in the class should have been
shared at "Meet the Teacher", or sent home with the
children in their bags if you weren't able to attend. If you
haven't yet received this, do let your current teacher
know so this can be arranged. 

We have some challenges with minibus, which has
impacted on some of the class trips. We have tried to
secure other external buses to enable trips to go ahead,
but unfortunately some trips haven't been possible. We
are pleased that the Year 6 trips in particular have been
able to take place. Year 6's had a great time on their
trips this week, some going to Whipsnade and some
going to Gulliver's Land. Thank you to those of you who
had to accommodate a last minute change in the
venue! 

Have a good weekend.
Marianne Murphy

Wagtail class taking every opportunity to
enjoy the sunshine  and warmer days by
engaging in water play. Lots of 'pouring'
and 'splashing' from happy little people. 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

https://www.justgiving.com/team/maskscastletocoast

Robin Class

Wagtail Class

https://www.justgiving.com/team/maskscastletocoast
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SCHOOL NEWS
SCHOOL CALENDAR

USEFUL INFORMATION:                               

There are a few family events taking place over the next few weekends, with free entry and
lots of fun activities. Car parking is available on site and in residential streets, as well as;
toilets, disabled toilets and  baby changing facilities .

Monday 15th July
3.15pm - 5.00pm
Year 6 Leavers Disco

Thursday 18th July
9:30am – Group 1

Year 6 leavers assembly:
Starling, Firecrest, Dove, Wren,

Blackbird, Kingfisher, Owl
1:30pm – Group 2

Swift, Red Kite, Jackdaw, Penguin

Tuesday 23rd July 
Last Day of Term

Have a great weekend.
Bradley Taylor

Principal Booker Park School
Stoke Leys Close, Aylesbury

Buckinghamshire, 
HP21 9ET

 FAMILY FUN DAYS

SIGN OF THE WEEK


